
 

  Tinley Park Post 615 
17423 67th Ct. – Tinley Park IL 60477 

708/ 532-1737 
 

                     September 2006 
 
 

 

Post News  
Our 75th Anniversary party was a huge success 

with special events taking place all day.  Village and state 
officials were on hand to help celebrate with special 
recognition and a plaque given to the post by Tinley Park 
Mayor Ed Zabrocki.  This was followed by a flag burning 
ceremony and events that went on all day and evening.  
Special recognition was given to our past commanders 
for their contributions to Post 615 that has enabled it to 
survive for all the years. 
Since last newsletter, an election was held and all officers 
remained the same with the exception of Dave Monty 
becoming Sgt. At arms and Carl Peterson becoming 
chaplain. 
 

Bingo 
Beginning in October Bingo will be back on 

Wednesday nights.  Check the post website for additional 
information. 
 

Meeting dates 
A proposal to alter our meeting dates to one 

meeting per month has been passed.  This was 
necessary to accommodate the Wednesday bingo 
events.  Several alterations were necessary to make 
Wednesdays available. Legion meetings will be held only 
on the first Tuesday of each month.  This will be a 
General/Social meeting. 
 

Veterans day Ceremonies 
Annual veteran’s breakfast will be held at the 

convention center at 183rd & Harlem on Saturday, 
September 30th.  This annual thank you to our vets is 
hosted by the Village of Tinley Park and the Tinley Park 
Veterans commission.  Please sign up at the post.     
 

Post 615 Canteen/Bar 
Our canteen is open daily and Saturday at 10 AM 

(Sunday at 11 AM) for your convenience.  Bears games 
will be complemented with food for those who purchase 
drinks.  
 

Hall Rentals 
Call Denise at 708-532-6151.  Key dates still 

available for this year and next.  Special reduced rates for 
members.   

 

Vets for Charity Poker Run 
Post 615 will host the Vets for Charity Poker run 

on October 21st.    The original date of August 13th was 
postponed.  Proceeds will benefit the Tinley Park Public 
Library youth services programs and the veterans 
organizations.  Raffle tickets available.  Prizes include 
new bikes and cash. 
 

District meetings 
September 28th – Evergreen Park 
 

Upcoming events 
10/14 – Annual Prime Rib Dinner $15 for tickets   $20 at 
the door.  Please purchase early. 
 
11/11 – Turkey Shoot – Raffle tickets to go on sale week 
of 9/25. 
 
12/17 – Children’s Christmas Party 
 

Post 615 Meeting dates 
October 3 rd – General meeting 
November 7th – No meeting (Election Day) 
December 5th – General/Social meeting 
2007 
January 2nd – General/Social meeting 
February 6th – General/Social meeting 
March 6th – General/Social meeting 

 

2007 Dues  
Dues are currently due.  Please be sure that your 

dues are paid.  Dues have been increased by National 
and will rise to $30 after December 1st.  Avoid the 
increase and pay prior to end of November.      
 

Help needed 
Your help is needed for selling Turkey Shoot 

raffle tickets.  Books are available from Mike Gibbons.  
Sign up sheet will be posted on the bulletin board for 
ticket sales at Jewel and the Post Office. 
 

Post 615 Web Page 
www.post625.comwww.post625.com 

The Post web site is current and available to all 
on the internet.  Please visit for current news, events and 
updates.  Also available are links to veteran’s sites and 
news of interest. 

www.post625.com

